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April 13, 2017 
 
Dear Property Owner and/or Resident, 
 
The Minneapolis City Council is proposing a street reconstruction project on Hennepin Avenue South 
between Lake Street West and 36th Street West.  
 
The scope of the project will encompass the entire right-of-way and include full removal of the existing 
street, subgrade correction, new pavement, curb and gutter, driveways, sidewalk as needed, streetscape 
elements as needed, utility work as needed, pavement markings, signals, and signage. The project limits 
are shown on the attached map, with construction proposed to begin in 2018. 
 
The Department of Public Works will hold a third informational meeting to present the recommended 
concept for the street and discuss next steps for the project. This meeting is a follow up to two project 
open house meetings held in January and March of 2017. The third meeting will be held on Thursday, April 
27, 2017 between 6:00-7:00 p.m. and will include a presentation by project staff. 
 
The meeting will be located at: 
Bryant Square Park Recreation Center 
3101 Bryant Avenue South 
Minneapolis, MN 55408 
 
To learn more about the proposed project and sign up for project email updates, please visit the project 
website:  www.minneapolismn.gov/cip/WCMSP-191952 
 
If you cannot attend the April 27 meeting, all materials presented will be posted on the project website 
following the meeting. 
 
If you have any questions about this project, please contact: 
 
Project Planner:  Simon Blenski at 612-673-5012 or Simon.Blenski@minneapolismn.gov 
Project Engineer:  Debra Jacobs at 612-673-2463 or Debra.Jacobs@minneapolismn.gov 
 
Sincerely, 
   
Simon Blenski Debra Jacobs, P.E. 
Project Planner Project Engineer 
Minneapolis Public Works Minneapolis Public Works 
 

http://www.minneapolismn.gov/cip/WCMSP-191952
mailto:Simon.Blenski@minneapolismn.gov
mailto:Debra.Jacobs@minneapolismn.gov


The meeting site is wheelchair accessible. If you need other disability related accommodations, such as a 
sign language interpreter, or materials in alternative format, please contact Simon Blenski, Minneapolis 
Department of Public Works by April 21, 2017, at 612-673-5012 or Simon.Blenski@minneapolismn.gov.    

If you need this material in an alternative format please call Simon Blenski at (612) 673-5012 or 
email Simon.Blenski@minneapolismn.gov. Deaf and hard-of-hearing persons may use a relay service to call 
311 agents at (612) 673-3000. TTY users may call (612) 673-2157 or (612) 673-2626. 

Attention: If you have any questions regarding this material please call 311  

Hmong - Ceeb toom. Yog koj xav tau kev pab txhais cov xov no rau koj dawb, hu (612) 673-2800;  
Spanish - Atención. Si desea recibir asistencia gratuita para traducir esta información, llame al teléfono 
(612) 673-2700;  
Somali - Ogow. Haddii aad dooneyso in lagaa kaalmeeyo tarjamadda macluumaadkani oo lacag la’ aan wac 
(612) 673-3500 
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